
One Island Family May 24, 2017 Weekly E-letter
Please send announcements to office@oneislandfamily.org+

View this newsletter online at http://www.oneislandfamily.org/currenteletter.pdf
Weekly E-Letter Deadline: Tuesday 5 p.m. Sunday Announcements Deadline: Thursday Noon

All One Island Family activities and events at the Fellowship Hall can be viewed at the following link:calendar 
Like us on Facebook “One Island Family Official”

Sunday, May 228 Service:  What’s In A Name?
Joy Taylor – Presenter

IT'S THAT HAPPY TIME OF YEAR!
Please plan ahead to join in the fun for our Annual Indoor Picnic on SUNDAY, MAY 28, immediately 
following our service.  Assorted sandwich offerings, iced tea and juice provided; please bring a 
favorite picnic food to share.  See you there!

At 5:30 p.m. today I was notified that the date of the first of my two hip surgeries has been moved up 
one week.  The surgery is now this Wednesday, May 24, at the Cleveland Clinic main campus.  I will 
be in the hospital at least 2 or 3 days before being moved to rehab, which I expect will be at Judson 
Park. 

Audrey Waldman

COOKING WITH LOVE- the food distribution program run by our friends at Metropolitan Community 
Church (1215 Petronia Street) needs our help during this season while many of their members are 
out of town!  If you can help any Saturday, from about 10 am- 12 noon,  please call Cherre Marchak 
at (305) 293-6097 by mid-week.  That’s when she makes out the schedule for the volunteers who 
assemble and  deliver the hot meal to about 150 households on Saturday.   Volunteering is easy 
because it’s so well organized, fun because of the caring people who are dedicated to this program, 
and satisfying because you feel so appreciated by the folks who receive the meal.  (Tell Cherre that 
Marilyn Smith sent you!!)

Your One Island Family program planners are busy creating a summer schedule of fun events.  
Please watch your email closely!  We will not be meeting at One Island Family every Sunday!    Our 
summer kick- off event will feature  a  stroll around the Key West Botanical Gardens (College Road, 
Stock Island) on Sunday, June 4th at 11:00 a.m.  Bring a local Monroe County ID for free admission, 
and a sandwich or picnic lunch of your choosing.

We strive to be a fragrance free and smoke free environment in respect for people who have 
allergies.

Here is a link to UU Justice Florida: http://www.uujusticefl.org/ . You can also find this link on our 
web site. Also, this link will take you to the UUA Southern 
Region: http://www.uua.org/directory/regions/southern 

CONTRIBUTION ENVELOPES are available at the rear of the Fellowship Hall for those who wish to 
make a cash contribution of record.

Tuesday, 5:30pm - All are welcome to join the sangha in mindfulness meditation, sitting and walking, 
in the tradition of Vietnamese teacher Thich Nhat Hanh

http://www.uua.org/directory/regions/southern
http://www.uujusticefl.org/
http://www.mychurchevents.com/calendar/calendar.aspx?ci=G1I3J4N8F0G1O9L6I3

